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TO: Honorable Kenny Marchant, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HJR18 by Hupp (Proposing a constitutional amendment relating to a right of privacy.), As 
Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would recognized the right of every individual to privacy and may not be infringed without 
the showing of a compelling state interest that may not be achieved in a less intrusive and more 
reasonable manner.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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